
To Whom it may concern, 

  

My name is Henry Racich former Commissioner of the Indoor Gridiron League (IGL) based out of Philadelphia. I am 
writing this letter to highly recommend Jerry Davis in his duties as head Of the Rules committee for our organization. 
His duties were not only referee assignments, but also to establish structure in our Bylaws as far as competitive rules 
of the game were concerned. I would, if I had to all over again, undoubtedly place the same responsibilities and then 
some into Jerrys very capable hands. He was a huge asset to our organization as I am positive that he will be in 
yours. If you need anything else in regard to an endorsement of this man I can be reached anytime at 610-633-4080. 
Thanks for your time and attention in this matter. 

  

Respectfully Submitted, 

  

Henry Racich 

 


